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Dear Parent(s), 

  
 We are writing to inform you that Mrs. Fogarty will be starting her maternity leave as April 17,  
 2018.  Starting on Monday, May 7, 2018 Mrs. Ellen Costello will replace Ms. Fogarty as our Art  
 teacher for the remainder of the school year.  We want to thank Ms. Fogarty for her time here  
 at SJES and we wish her well.   
 

Mrs. Costello is a graduate of RBC and has experience teaching students in grades K to 12 in  
both public and catholic schools.  Her passion for teaching art is evident in the way she  
communicates with students and through her ability to motivate students. 

 
 We welcome Mrs. Costello and look forward to our students being exposed to a variety of art  
 experiences. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 JoAnn Giordano 
 Principal 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


